
 

 

President’s New Year message to National Members 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

It is with great pleasure that I wish you all a happy New Year full of happiness and success in 

your personal and professional lives.  

Two months ago, I took up the presidency of WFEO after the successful General Assembly 

meetings and the World Engineers Summit in Singapore. On this occasion, we reviewed the 

Federation’s performance and achievements.   We set new objectives and priorities for the 

upcoming period and committed ourselves to implement them. To this end, we validated the 

work of the working groups, we formed new ones and we assigned specific missions and 

tasks to the members of the Executive Council. I identified a group of fellow engineers to 

advise me and they expressed their willingness to help me to their best ability. 

As I stated in Singapore, I shall build on the projects of my predecessors to reinforce the 

commitment of national and international members, bring new associates and partners to the 

Federation and in particular I wish to send a message to developing countries that have 

small engineering associations or don’t have one yet that WFEO is looking forward to assist 

them and to have them on board in the framework of a special initiative.    

I shall of course continue to support and guide the Standing Technical Committees towards 

spreading their information among our members.  

My flagship initiative remains the World Engineering Forum and I shall do my utmost efforts 

to achieve its implementation.  

Finally, you will agree with me that suitable and momentous expertise exists in WFEO.  All 

we need to do is to share it.  I shall be writing to you soon to work towards this end.   

I wish you again a very happy, peaceful and successful New Year.  

 

Best regards, 

Marwan Abdelhamid 

 


